
 
 
 
 

C I R C U L A R 
 
 
 
 You are aware that hot and discomfort weather is prevailing in the district and dry weather is 

very likely to continue for some time more.  Hence, prolonged heat exposure to the sun in the ground 

would cause various illness to the players. 

 It is, therefore, decided that all the sports activities in the ground in the district including 

Coaching Camps would remain suspended until further orders from this end. 

 But the Working Committee Meeting on 19-04-2023 at 4.00 P.M. would be held as usual.  

Members are requested to attend the meeting as scheduled. 

 Please bear with us. 

 Sd/- 
          (Goutam Biswas) 
               Hony. General Secretary 


